MESSAGE FROM EDITORIAL DESK

The Journal of Chitwan Medical College is independently owned and managed by Chitwan
Medical College Pvt Ltd and run on a not-for-profit basis for the benefit of the world-wide
Health science community. It is not beholden to commercial interests and is therefore free to
respond to the needs of authors and readers and offer a truly cost-effective publishing service.

If you would like to know more about JCMC please do not hesitate to contact me at jcmc@cmc.
edu.np. I hope very much that you will decide to submit a manuscript. We have a large and
experienced editorial board to evaluate your paper with members drawn from many areas of
expertise.

I can assure you of a prompt, courteous and unbiased assessment of your manuscript based on
clearly stated basic criteria of acceptability.

CMC has always looked forward to upgrade itself to fulfil its mission and vision to provide
quality education and services. In yet another quest for quality medical education, CMC has
recently established “Health Professionals Education and Research Centre”. On 29 August 2013,
Cardiac Catherization Laboratory (Cath Lab) was inaugurated at Chitwan Medical College
Teaching Hospital which is another milestone in CMC’s history.

Iam also very pleased to inform you that the JCMC is now available on NepJOL at www .nepjol.
info/index.php/JCMC.

With best wishes,
Yours sincerely,

Prof Dr Harish Chandra Neupane
Editor in Chief



